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Dear Friends: 
  
As we approach Thanksgiving, I want to take a moment to thank all of you for your 
support of PFT and our critical work to both address the intense risks and dangers of 
climate change and restore a more vibrant and safer natural world. 
  
PFT has been a leader in proactive climate change action for over 30 years, and we 
intend to continue that regardless of changes at the federal level.  Acting at the state 
level, and working with willing private landowners, we will continue to provide positive 
pioneering leadership in both managing forests for fire and climate resilience and for 
climate adaptation - as well as moving practical and profound new policies to support 
that management. 
  
This is vital not only for us, now, but for future generations and all the other life that are 
part of our beautiful and remarkable home. 
  
We are honored to do this work, and profoundly grateful for your engagement, 
encouragement, and support. 
  
I, and all of us at PFT, wish you a wonderful Thanksgiving. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
Laurie 
 


